

125-133 Heaton Street, Merivale, Christchurch 8052 PO Box 5242, Papanui, Christchurch (03) 355 9555 admin@heaton.school.nz

21 May 2018

To Parents / Caregivers / Whānau Elmwood Normal, Paparoa Street, St Albans, Waimairi and St Albans Catholic Schools

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Whānau

This is early notice about our Open Day which is to be held in week one of Term 3.

The OPEN DAY will be held on Wednesday, 25 July. Tours will be from:

- 9.00 10.00 a.m.
- 11.00 a.m 12.00 p.m.
- 1.45 p.m. 2.45 p.m.

To secure a place on one of our tours, please go to the School Interviews website www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and enter the code ek5tt to select a time.

We would welcome your attendance along with prospective students. In Term 4 there will be an opportunity for parents, caregivers and students to attend an interview to share information.

Yours sincerely

Åndrea Knight

Principal